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A summary of the discussion, prepared by Ken
Wilhiaxnson, was sent to Mr. Axworthy ini October. The
text is at Annex B. In addition to the two Resolutions
attached to the Report (relating to disarxnament), the
Group was especially concerned with the consistency of
Canadian policies in respect of intervention ini civil con-
flicts. What principles should guide these policies in
cases of gross violations of human rights? If poverty is
one of the root causes leading Wo conflict, how do reduc-
tions in the CIDA budget square with an emphasis on
peacebuilding? How can UN procedures for intervention
and Canadian participation in such procedures be
improved? Howard Adelman led a discussion on the
Rwanda experience, in particular.

We reached no consensus on matters of this kcind, given
the complexity of the issues, but ail agreed on the need
Wo explore them further. It is of interest that "peacebuild-
ind' i-, n nonular theine in Lyovernxnent circles, as the


